Corporate report: Packaging producer
responsibility monitoring plan 2018

The Environment Agency has a duty to monitor businesses affected by the
Packaging Producer Responsibility Regulations. It must also publish

information about the minimum number of businesses it will monitor each
calendar year.

This is the monitoring plan for the 2018 calendar year.
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